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Mr Cumiskey

It is with great sadness, that I announce Mr Cumiskey is leaving Wolviston Primary School. Although I have only worked with Mr Cumiskey for such a short time I fully recognise why he is valued across the school community. Mr Cumiskey has worked tirelessly for seven years. Not only has he enabled children to learn and achieve great success, Mr Cumiskey has formed positive relationships with all children, staff, parents and carers he has met. Mr Cumiskey will be greatly missed however I’m sure you will join me in congratulating him on his recent promotion 
and appointment at his new school. We will all miss you!!




Dear Parents and Carers, 

As lockdown restrictions start to ease further in England,  Covid safety measures inside school have to remain the same for some time to come. Children are settled in to routine, working safely within their class bubble and following markers around schools which encourage social distancing. 
Huge thanks to parents and carers for following the Covid safety measures particularly when dropping off and picking up your child/ren. It’s not easy, particularly when space is tight and all children have the same narrow gate to get through.
We eagerly wait notification of when we can welcome you all back onto the playground and in to school itself. 

Mrs. S. Hawes

















Half Term
31st May ’21 - 4th June ‘21

[image: See the source image] 
Term Dates for 2021-22

To assist families to plan ahead and book holidays, we are pleased to announce term dates for next academic year. 

Start of Term: 1st Sept, 2nd September 
Autumn Half term:   22nd Oct, 25th -29th October 
Christmas: 20th December - 3rd January, 
February Half term: 18th Feb, 21st - 25th Feb’ 28th Feb
Easter: 11th – 22nd April 
Summer Half term: 30th May – 3rd June
End of Term: 19th July, 20th Jul, 21st Jul

Dates in red are staff training days - School is closed 

Please note: Head Teachers have been directed by the Government not to authorise any absence, including holidays, from school unless ‘exceptional' circumstances. 















 



Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee. June 2022

In 2022 the May Bank Holiday Weekend will be moved to Thursday 2 June and an additional Bank Holiday on Friday 3 June will see a four-day weekend to celebrate Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee - the first time any British monarch has reached this milestone. 

[image: Her Majesty the Queen]
The school holiday dates and public holidays have been updated to reflect this change. 
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Reminder: Tallest Beanstalk Competition 
We have so many green fingered young gardeners here at Wolviston.

Across school, children have been uploading, onto SeeSaw, their ever increasing beanstalk photographs. Please remember you have until 
24th May ’21 to enter and to be in with a chance of winning a selection of gardening items. Good Luck!

BIRTHDAYS
We have so many children celebrating their special day this month, we wish you all a very, Happy Birthday!


Class 1
Kloe
Class 2
Olivia, Orla, Ella, Evie, Everly and Edward
Class 3
Alfie, Joey, Jake, Josh, Elise, Matilda and Phoebe
Class 4
Oscar and Max















 The Big Ask






https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/cco-the-big-ask-parent-information-sheet.pdf
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyxA14lV9k2OCPvh3GE6mk9TXiBEc5xNvjE3-n9csH5UNUpTS0VEMVJWQ0tIOFVNSlZHNTFNRlJZVS4u 
Parking
A polite reminder: The area outside our school is busy. Parents who park their car close to the entrance must make sure that their line of sight is not obstructed before moving away. Children and adults are in danger when vehicles are reversing into the road. Where possible please park away from school, being careful not to block residents’ access to properties or the road. 
Parent Consultations Survey
    
With thanks to all parents and carers who have completed the SchoolCloud survey. Your feedback is really important to us and will be used to inform future event planning. The survey will remain open until 28th May. Please follow links to complete: 
We really appreciate your time in completing.
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